
Maureen Howard 
3320 S. 8th St. 

Tacoma, WA 98405 

October 27, 2021 

Steering Committee Members 
Tacoma Pierce County Coalition to End Homelessness 

This letter confirms my earlier conversations and resignation from my volunteer position as the 
Tacoma Pierce County Coalition to End Homelessness’ Senior Policy Analyst effective 
November 1, 2021.. 

It has been a great honor to have had this opportunity to bring advocacy and policy issues to the 
Coalition and to represent the Coalition with many stakeholders   

For both personal and professional reasons, I must resign this position. 

I am not leaving the Coalition nor am I leaving the work.   

I would like to make this transition as graceful as possible and would like to talk through how 
best to do this.   

Thank you for all you do, 

Maureen 


